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Britannia Community Primary School 

17th September 2021 - Autumn 

United Against 

Dementia 

 

Mr Toddington would like to 

thank everyone who donated 

towards his charity challenge.   

He managed to complete the 

race in 2 hours and 9 minutes 

and is looking forward to his next 

race, The Great Manchester Run, 

on 26th September. 

 

 

 

 

Important dates: 

22nd – PTFA Meeting, 9.00 a.m. 

24th – Year 6 Class Assembly, 

2.30 p.m. 

6th October – Flu vaccinations 

Half-Term – 25th October – 1st 

November 

School re-opens on Tuesday 2nd 

November 

 

 

 

Important contacts: 

Headteacher  

head@britannia.lancs.sch.uk 

Bursar 

bursar@britannia.lancs.sch.uk 

DSL-  (safeguarding issues) 

head@britannia.lancs.sch.uk 

c.nuttall@britannia.lancs.sch.uk 

s.connolly@britannia.lancs.sch.uk 

katie.isherwood@britannia.lancs.sc

h.uk 

 

Dear Parents, 

It has been an eventful week this week in school with lots of exciting events for the children. 

As you can see, our school track is underway on the field and this should hopefully be 

finished next week. Once it is completed, we hope that the children will begin to take on the 

daily mile either in school, before school or after school with their families. You will probably 

see some staff out there as well as we all try to get fit after lockdown. Some of us might even 

be following in Mr Toddington’s footsteps soon. We would like to say a huge well done to Mr 

Toddington who completed the Great North Run at weekend. He has shown true Britannia 

grit and determination to succeed and we are all very proud of him for his amazing 

achievement!  

The school started off on Monday in a ‘World of Pure Imagination’ as the children took part 

in a Roald Dahl themed day. The children really enjoyed being immersed in one of Roald 

Dahl’s famous books and they created some lovely work for the display. During this special 

day, the Reception children got to know their Year 6 buddy and they made Marvellous 

Medicines together. The classroom was just like Grandma’s kitchen but lots of fun was had 

by all!  

Yesterday, the children all enjoyed a music session with our new music teacher and it was 

lovely to hear singing filling the corridors once more at Britannia. I am very much looking 

forward to the children being able to share their music skills with you all later in the year. Ask 

your child to show you the bee warm up - this even had the staff buzzing with excitement!  

I just want to thank you all for getting on board with Bee Day as well this week and the 

children took part in their house meetings once again learning their house chant ready for 

assemblies. The children and staff all looked amazing and you have truly embraced the 

Britannia Bee spirit.  I hope you have a restful weekend with your families 

Kind regards, 

Mrs N.Longstaff 

Headteacher 

STARS OF THE WEEK 

 

Reception   -   Christopher 

Year 1          -   Bobby 

Year 2          -   Archie 

Year 3          -   Phoebe 

Year 4          -   Hollie 

Year 5          -   Kinsey 

Year 6          -   Freddie 

 

‘Somewhere inside all of 

us is the power to change 

the world.’ – Matilda 
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Coming Up Soon: 

PTFA MEETING 

The PTFA are holding a meeting in school on Wednesday 22nd September at 9.00 a.m.  Please come along and help us to raise valuable funds for our 

school. 

YEAR 6 CLASS ASSEMBLY 

The Year 6 Class Assembly is being held on Friday 24th September at 2.30 p.m.  Parents are welcome to attend. 

FLU VACCINATIONS 

Flu vaccinations are due to take place on Wednesday 6th October in school.  Please remember to return consent forms by MONDAY 27TH SEPTEMBER. 

Secondary School & Primary School Admissions: 

Applications can now be made at www.lancashire.gov.uk/schools. The closing date for Secondary School applications is 31st October 2021 and for 

Primary Schools 15th January 2022. 

 

ONE OF OUR WONDERFUL ROALD DAHL DISPLAYS 

 

 

RECEPTION CHILDREN HAVING FUN ON ‘BEE DAY’ 
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